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The training was given by trainers from the Indian Red Cross Society, 

Meghalaya State branch.  A total of 47 students which include volunteers from 

the YRC, NCC, NSS and Rangers participated in the training programme.  

The objectives of organizing the training was to get the youth actively involved 

on the knowledge of basic first aid so as to increase the numbers of youth as 

bystanders and cultivating a positive attitude towards helping people in need. 

Subsequently, a good number of youths need also to get first-hand knowledge 

on disaster preparedness and recovery efforts, which does not only increase 

youths’ awareness of particular hazards, but can also enhance the chance that 

they openly discuss how to adequately protect their families and loved ones and 

understand how to seek help should their community be affected. 
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